
 

 

 

 

23rd June, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re. Week beginning Monday 26th June 

 

Next week, the school will be closed for a number of days. 

 

 Wednesday 28th, the school will be closed for the majority of students for our fourth 

Training and Development Day. Year 10 students will attend school for examinations in 

Maths and French. 

 

 Thursday 29th, the school will be closed for students and staff for Eid-al-Adha. 

 

 Friday 30th, the school will be closed for the majority of students as we will be holding 

our annual Year 11 Graduation service. Year 10 students will attend for language exams 

and should check their exam timetable for further details. 

 

Our online platforms are available for all students who will be at home on those days providing 

opportunities to complete work and also to do pre-learning activities in preparation for their 

upcoming lessons. 

 

School will resume as normal on Monday 3rd July. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish all our Muslim parents, students and staff Eid Mubarak for 

next week.  

 

If you have any questions concerning arrangements for next week, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

Your sincerely,  

 

 

Mr G Ojokor  

Headteacher 


